

## Seat E Vacancy

Need
Interested
Resident
to Serve on
City Council

City Council Seat E has recently been vacated. If you are interested in serving on the Delta Junction City Council until the next regular election (October 2024), submit a letter of interest to City Clerk Pat White (City Hall, 2288 Deborah Street) no later than the close of business on Monday, July 1st for appointment at the July 2nd Council meeting.

A candidate for any City office must be a registered voter living inside City limits for a minimum of one year prior to filing.

Thank you for serving your community.